Ministry of Transport

TE MANATU WAKA

31 August 2015

lain Palmer
fyi-request-3100-db9f94b0@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Palmer

| refer to your request dated 31 August 2015, pursuant to the Official Information Act
1982, seeking:

“Could you please provide the following information for the 2014 financial year;

- total spending on the state highways and local roads by central government

- total income from Road User changes and Fuel Taxes (land transport fund) spent on
local roads or state highways

- total amount of other central government funding spent on either state highways or local
roads”

This letter is to notify you that the Ministry is transferring your request to the NZ Transport
Agency.

Accordingly, your request is being transferred pursuant to section 14 of the Official
Information Act:

Further correspondence on this request will therefore come to you from the NZ Transport
Agency. Note that the time limit for responding will be 20 working days from when the
NZ Transport Agency receives this transfer from us.

Yours sincerely

i

Helen White
Acting Manager — Funding & Infrastructure Team

T www.transport.govi.nz
HEAD OFFICE: PO Box 3175, Wellington 6140, New Zealand. TEL: +64 4 439 9000, FAX: +64 4 439 9001
AUCKLAND OFFICE: The New Zealand Government - Auckland Policy Office, PO Box 106 238, Auckland City 1143, New Zealand. TEL: +64 9 985 4827, FAX: +64 9 985 4849



